
THANK YOU
This week, we had the incredible opportunity to host a HUD site visit, bringing together a dynamic 
cohort of community leaders, stakeholders, and changemakers to highlight the Near Northside 

neighborhood and Irvinton Village.

The visit was more than just a tour—it was a moment to showcase the transformative work 
happening in our communities and the power of collaboration in action. From engaging 
discussions to on-the-ground site visits, we demonstrated how partnerships are driving real discussions to on-the-ground site visits, we demonstrated how partnerships are driving real 

change, expanding opportunities, and ensuring that resources reach those who need them most.

A heartfelt thank you to everyone who joined us—whether by sharing insights, guiding 
conversations, or simply showing up to support this work. Your dedication to strengthening our 

communities is what makes progress possible. As we move forward, we are excited to build on this 
momentum and continue advocating for investments that create lasting impact.

Stay connected for more updates on how we’re working together to shape the future of our 
neighborhoods.neighborhoods.

 

This project is a partnership led by the 
Houston Housing Authority with the City of Houston, in collaboration with LISC Houston and Avenue CDC.


